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GREELEY LOV
COMPANY

The Greeley and Loveland Irrigation Company has served its stockholders since the
beginning of the 20t century. Our canals which used to travel through farm lands are now
being surrounded by subdivisions as these farms are being sold. The Company realizes that
most people living in such subdivisions do not understand the operating procedures of the
irrigation companies.

Colorado State Law prohibits the dumping of trash (such as grass clippings, branches,
trees, building materials, garbage, dead animals, etc.) into irrigation canals.

The installation of small pumps for watering lawns and gardens is not permitted by the
Greeley Loveland Irrigation Company. A state law also prohibits this action.

Tubing, swimming, rafting, and all other types of water recreation, other than fishing
on your own property, are prohibited by the Greeley Loveland Irrigation Company. The use of
the ditch banks for motorcycle trails is also prohibited.

The Greeley and Loveland Irrigation Company is the carrier for the City of Greeley and
the City of Evans domestic water supply. If dumping of trash continues, GLIC will be forced to
call in the State Health Department to impose penalties on the offenders.

The Greeley Loveland Irrigation Company stockholders are courteously asking for
your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Dan Kammerzell, Manager




